Jones, Keira (FAA)

From: Gosain, Carol <CGosain@steptoe.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 06, 2021 10:57 AM

To: Konie, Brian (FAA)

Cc: Jones, Keira (FAA); obumi.sfwn@jal.com
Subject: RE: Request for Information: FAA-2020-0737

Dear Mr. Konie:

This responds to your message, received by ZIPAIR Tokyo Inc. (“ZIPAIR”) on June 26, 2021 and posted to the docket on
June 30, 2021, asking whether, given the passage of time since submission of its July 22, 2020 petition in Docket No.
FAA-2020-0737, ZIPAIR still requires the relief, or whether ZIPAIR wishes to withdraw the petition. In response, ZIPAIR
states that it still requires the requested relief and it does not wish to withdraw the petition. The facts remain
unchanged from those set forth in the petition, except that ZIPAIR has since received all of the required authorities to
launch service to/from the United States, and in fact ZIPAIR did so, commencing service between Tokyo and Honolulu in
December 2020. ZIPAIR urges FAA to grant the limited exemption for the reasons stated in its petition.

Kind regards.

Carol Gosain

Steptoe & Johnson LLP

1330 Connecticut Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036

Phone: (202) 429-6461

Direct Fax: (202) 261-0614

Fax: (202) 429-3902
cgosain@steptoe.com

From: Konie, Brian (FAA) <brian.konie@faa.gov>

Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 2:55 PM

To: obumi.sfwn@jal.com; Gosain, Carol <CGosain@steptoe.com>
Cc: Jones, Keira (FAA) <Keira.Jones@faa.gov>

Subject: Request for Information: FAA-2020-0737

Greetings,
Given the time since the submission of your petition, FAA requests the following information:

Do you still require relief stated in your original petition requesting relief from § 91.277(c)i and iii of Title 14, Code of
Federal Regulations (14 CFR) or do you wish to withdraw your petition?

Please respond within 10 days by adding a response or addendum to the docket ([docket no]) under
www.regulations.gov or via email to me (brian.konie@faa.gov) and Keira Jones (keira.jones@faa.gov). This e-mail will be
placed in the docket to document the official correspondence.

Regards,
Brian

Brian Konie



Rules Specialist

Airspace Rules & Regulations Team, AJV-P21

Mission Support Services | Air Traffic Organization (ATO)
Federal Aviation Administration

Email: brian.konie@faa.gov
Web: www.faa.gov/go/missionsupport
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